
 
 
 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE: May 18, 2021 
TO: South Plains College Students 
CC: SPC Employees 
FROM: Dr. Stan DeMerritt, Vice President for Student Affairs 
 
RE: Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA)  

Student Emergency Grants 
 
SPC Students,  
 
On behalf of the Board of Regents, the administration, faculty, and staff, SPC hopes that you 
continue to be safe and healthy during this challenging time of learning. South Plains College has 
remaining funds from the federal Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund II (HEERF II) of 
Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA). The CRRSA Act 
provides funding for expenses related to the continued disruption of college operations due to 
COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
To receive initial or additional funds, an application will be required.  Please remember that if you 
have an outstanding balance with SPC, you may choose to pay the balance with the funds you 
receive.  Be sure to check the appropriate box in the survey.  Within a few business days of receipt of 
the application, you will receive a contact regarding the status and amount awarded.  Please be sure 
to include a good contact number and ensure the voice mail is set-up and has space for messages.  
All email communication will occur through your @southplainscollege.edu email account. 
  
For more information on CRRSAA including your eligibility and the link to the application, please visit 
https://www.southplainscollege.edu/admission-aid/paying-for-school/financial-aid/crrsaa.php.  
Please note that awards are contingent upon federal funding.  
 
The past year has been challenging for you as students as you navigate college life and disruption to 
your personal and professional lives.  SPC understands your struggles.  Please know we are here to 
support you through your time at SPC. 
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